
 
 

Lowell Women’s City Golf Tournament, 

Kelly A. Brooks & Pat Keegan Scholarship  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Enclosed please find the application form for the Lowell Women’s City Golf 
Tournament Scholarship. 
This form should be replicated for use by multiple applicants. 
Criteria and Information: 
 

 The application is open to local high schools in the surrounding 
communities. 

 Total of up to (10) $1000.00 scholarships will be awarded. 
a.) Two of which will be awarded in memory of Kelly A. Brooks. 
b.) One of which will be awarded in memory of Pat Keegan. 

  Any female who is involved in any high school athletics, or the game of 
golf can apply. 

  Transcripts, essay, and a resume of extracurricular activities must be 
sent together with these forms in order to be considered. 

 Applications must be received by May 5, 2021 (no exceptions). 
 

If need be, finalists might be interviewed in May by the Scholarship 

Committee. 

Please mail applications to: 

Lisa Colangelo 
24 Lake Shore Drive North 
Westford, MA 01886 


